
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

           6th November 2020 

Dear Parent/ Carers 
 
Thank you for your continued support during this time. 
 
We wanted to update you on our remote learning expectations in the event of pupils having to self isolate, 
due to coming into contact with a positive case or a group bubble closure. 
 
As of the 22nd of October we have been given a legal duty to provide home education in the event of 
pupils self isolating or a bubble closure, and we have shown all the children in Years 1 to 6 on how to 
access Google classrooms which will be the main platform for activities.  
 
Please read this letter in line with the remote learning policy which can be found on our website, as well 
as, the attached parents guide which will give further detail on the following scenarios. 

1. If you are ill, there is no need to complete work, just rest and get better. 
2. If you are self isolating and awaiting test results, you could access the preview learning provided 
on the home learning sheet on your Google Classroom/Tapestry.  
3. If you have been told to self isolate for 14 days due to being in close contact with someone who 
has received a positive test, please email the school office who then action for the correct daily 
blended learning activities for your child to appear on Tapestry or Google Classroom. 
4. If your whole class has had to be shut down, due to a positive test result, the class teacher will 
send details of the online teaching they will offer on Google Classroom and activities will be set 
daily. 
5. EYFS pupils will set activities via Tapestry and email in line with the above scenarios. 

It is really important that if your child is off, due to self isolating that you continue to support their 
education and complete daily tasks so that their time off will not massively impact their learning when they 
return. Teachers have planned activities that match as closely as possible to learning in class.  

Should you need further support with the learning, please contact the school office and we will assist you 
in accessing the provision.  

 
Once again thanks in advance for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
Orleans Primary School  


